
 

  

In Our Prayers This Week 
It is so important that we remember one another in prayer. During this 
week, please focus your prayers on the following members who were 
picked randomly: Michael and Lisa Cook; Kathi Gutknecht; Bill  
Magnuson; Brittany and Kensley Renne; Linda Walker.  
 

Flowers 
The flowers for Sunday are sponsored by Carol Magnuson and are in  
celebration of all of Zion’s June birthdays. 
 

Please call Zion’s office (715-735-7898) or send an email 
(Zion@newbc.rr.com) if you would like to sponsor the flowers for a  
specific Sunday. The cost is $15. 
 

What’s Around the Corner? 
June 9: Third Sunday after Pentecost, worship with Holy Communion and via 
  Facebook Live. Special music by Jim Cook. With guest pastor Rev. Gene 
  Wickman. Coffee hour with Kringle’s to follow worship! 
June 11: Sew for Missions, 9 a.m.; Council Meeting, 6:30 p.m. 
June 16: Fourth Sunday after Pentecost, worship with Holy Communion and via 
  Facebook Live. Father’s Day. 
June 20: Ruth Circle, 4 p.m., at Marinette City Park 

Welcome Rev. Gene Wickman! 
Thank you to Rev. Gene Wickman for serving as our 
worship leader and preacher on Sunday. Please give 

him a warm welcome!  

 Birthday Blessings to You 
 June 14: Daniel Lemire 
 June 15: John Bowdin, Robert Lund and Patricia Rondeau 

 
Thank you to our Worship Assistants! 
Thank you to Karen Dill for serving as our lector, communion 
assistant, and for setting and cleaning up communion; to Deb 
Mylener for serving as our usher; and to Nik Williams for serving 
as our acolyte Sunday.  
 

The volunteers for next week are Matt Hellerman as our lector; Johanna Zuehls as our 
communion assistant; Jane Landenberger will setting and cleaning up communion; 
Deb Mylener as our usher; and Adison Rosenfeldt as our acolyte. 
 

If you’d like to volunteer to serve as lector or usher please contact Ann Buscher at  
715-735-3017. The readings for the particular Sunday will be shared with you days in 
advance and a copy will be printed for you to use. Thank you for your consideration! 
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Ruth Circle Group 
The Ruth Group will meet on Thursday, June 20 at 4 p.m., at Marinette City Park for a 
picnic. Food and drink will be provided.  If you have a special dietary menu that you 

need to follow please bring what you wish to eat. 

June Monthly Collection 
Zion is Called to Go Where Jesus Leads and our Social Minis-
try Committee is committed to showing our congregation ways 
to live out that calling in our community. During the month of 
June, we will be collecting items for Rainbow House. 
 

Always Welcome: 
Gift Cards for Walmart, Amazon, Jack's, Aldi; Gas Cards; Postage Stamps; Envelopes; 
1-ply Toilet Paper; Paper Towels; 13 & 30 Gallon Garbage Bags; Copy Paper; Post-It 
Note Pads.  
 

Immediate Needs: 

•  SMALL CONTAINERS of Laundry 
 Soap / Pods  

•  Dryer Sheets 

•  All-purpose Cleaner/ Toilet  
 Cleaner / Glass Cleaner 

•  Dish Soap / Dishwasher Tablets 

•  Mops / Pails / Buckets / Laundry 
 Baskets / Garbage Cans 

•  Bath Towels / Hand Towels / Wash 
 Cloths / Kitchen Dishcloths 

•  Baby Wipes / Shower Gel or Bar 
 Soap 

•  Deodorant / Razors / Shaving 
 Cream / Toothpaste (NOT  

 brushes) 

•  Zip Top Bags, all sizes (regular & 
 freezer) 

•  Paper Bowls & Plates (NOT 
 Styrofoam)  

•  Aluminum Foil / Plastic Cling Wrap 

You are also invited to view their website which gives other needed items as well as 
a list of things that they are not currently able to accept. Go to therainbowhouse.us, 
select Give Help, then select Current Wish List. 

Created in God’s Image VBS August 19-22 
Bethel Lutheran, Zion Lutheran, and Peace United churches are work-
ing together to plan Vacation Bible School for kids and helpers of all 
ages. This year, Vacation Bible School will take place August 19-22 
from 5:00 – 7:00 p.m. at Zion Lutheran Church. Campers are invited 
to join us each evening for a free family supper, games, songs, crafts, 
and Bible stories to remind us that we are all Created in God’s Image. 

Registration forms are available at the congregations listed above. We hope you can 
join us! Contact Stefanie Ehle (sehle@uwalumni.com) or Johanna Zuehls 
(johannazuehls@gmail.com) with questions or to learn how you can volunteer!  
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 Zion Lutheran Church 2714 James Street Marinette, WI  54143    Telephone: 715-735-7898 
Email Address: zion@newbc.rr.com             Website: www.zionlutheran-marinette.org 

A member of  the Northern Great Lakes Synod of the Evangelical Lutheran Church in America 

 Celebrating Baptismal Birthdays this Week 
 June 13: Adam Thill 
 June 16: Robert Lund 

June Eternal Light 
The Eternal Light for the month of June is sponsored by Dave and Lori Despins 
and is praising God and honoring all children. 

Coffee Hour 
There will be a coffee hour after service on Sunday, June 9th! Be sure to 

stick around for Kringle’s and fellowship!  

FLLC Summer Camp 
Registration is Open!  

Registration for Summer 
Camp 2024 is now open! 

There are so many  
exciting program options 

for people of all ages. 
Register early for the best 

prices and best  
selection.  

 
Visit Fortunelake.org for 

more information or  
registration!  

Tithes & Offerings for May 20-June 5 
General Fund: $6,675.50 

Altar Flowers: $15      World Hunger: $260 
Boiler Fund: $60      Bell Fund: $10 

Funeral Committee: $100 
Capital Improvement Fund: $100 

 

   Thank you so very much for your continued giving and  
generosity. Every little bit helps. You are making a  

difference! Again, thank you! 

https://fortunelake.org/summer-camp/

